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OUTCOME:   3 – Sport and Recreation 

 

Topic: AIS Review – AOC Representative 

 

Type of Question: Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator: Farrell, Don 

 

Question:  

 

After John Coates withdrew from the advisory panel in August, was any attempt made to 

recruit any other representative of the AOC to the panel? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Following John Coates’ withdrawal from the Advisory Panel in August 2016, the Australian 

Institute of Sport maintained an open invitation for Mr Coates to re-join the Panel at any 

time. Any re-engagement or alternative Australian Olympic Committee (AOC) representative 

was a matter for the AOC to consider and advise on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


